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Walter, Penny

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Kristen Bergan - Saskatoons Housing Action Plan - Rezoning of 8th 

Street Corridor - CK 750-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Monday, May 27, 2024 3:50 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Kristen Bergan ‐ Saskatoons Housing Action Plan ‐ Rezoning of 8th Street Corridor ‐ CK 
750‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to  ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Monday, May 27, 2024 ‐ 15:44 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Monday, May 27, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: She/her/hers 

First Name: Kirsten 

Last Name: Bergan 

Phone Number : 306  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Kirk Cres 
Ward: Ward 8 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Municipal Planning Commission Meeting 
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What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Saskatoon's Housing Action Plan - Rezoning of 8th Street 
Corridor  

Comments: 
I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed zoning changes in our neighbourhood. As a property 
owner, I am deeply concerned about the lack of information circulated to those directly affected. The potential 
impact of these changes on my property due to higher-density housing is alarming. We bought our home and chose 
to raise our family in this neighbourhood because of its character and density.  
 
I am concerned about the increase in density, the potential increase in traffic, and the lack of adequate parking that 
will come with this development. These issues will negatively impact the existing residents and the safety of the 
children in the neighbourhood. The rezoning process is moving too quickly, which leaves very little time for 
reasonable public education, consideration, and engagement.  
 
The proposed changes do not match the current character of our community, and I implore the City Council to 
reconsider this proposal and consider the residents' concerns. I strongly urge you to engage with the community 
before making any decisions that could directly impact the quality of life of those living in this neighbourhood. 
Regards,  
Kirsten Bergan 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




